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[ Year 2 Newsletter — 17t September 2021 ]

[Important dates: \

Our learning this week:

September
Tuesday 21st - The Den Special
This week in Year 2 we have carried on the fantastic Event
work in English by writing our own wanted posters Thursday 23rd - Settling In Session
for the Last Wolf. We have published our work and it - 3.30-6pm
will also be on the class blog for you all to see! In Monday 27th - Governors 4pm
maths, we have taken our learning a step further by Thursday 30th - Governor
Training Day

investigating how to partition two-digit numbers.
The children have used a wide range of resources to
partition numbers and have enjoyed the challenge of

Thursday 30th - Reception
2021/2022 Open Evening - 5pm
October

finding as many ways as possible to partition Friday 8th - World Mental Health
numbers. In learning mission, we have been learning Day

about the continents and oceans of the world. The Thursday 14th - The Den Special
children created their own maps and 3D globe. In Event

Science this week, the children have been w/c 18th - RE week
investigating which materials are used around us in Monday 18th - Autumn

the environment. The children have started their Competition

Friday 22nd - Harvest Service 3pm
Friday 22nd - Break up

musical techniques. k )

music lessons this week! They have loved exploring

(Homework: h Important Information
Please can we remind parents
Please read at least 4 times a week at home. Please can that dogs are not allowed into
children bring their reading diaries to school every day. the playground.
Thank you for your support.
g J
Blog link: (Reminders: \
Please send a photo of your
Visit our class blog where you can follow our learning family to
journey! admin@knaytonacademy.org
for our special people board.
http://knaytonhazelclass.edublogs.org/ Thank you!
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Designated Safeguarding Lead — Miss R Globe e Deputy Safeguarding Lead — Mr B Clayton
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